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Release of Video Footage from Officer-Involved Shooting 
 

San Diego – On January 10, 2022, an officer-involved shooting took place in which the suspect 
died. To honor our commitment to being open and transparent with the public, the Department 
has compiled footage of officers’ body worn cameras. The following link provides that 
compilation as well as other key facts about the incident. 

 

https://youtu.be/R0L9qy-bO0M 
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https://youtu.be/R0L9qy-bO0M

